
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
 
There will be a teleconference call meeting with The North 
Carolina Medical Care Commission Executive Committee to 
approve the final sale of bonds for Vidant Health and a Master 
Trust Indenture Amendment for Hugh Chatham Memorial 
Hospital.  The teleconference call will be held on Thursday, 
March 4, 2021 @ 11:30 A.M.  If you are interested in participating 
on the call, please contact Alice Creech @ 
alice.creech@dhhs.nc.gov.  
 
 
 
 
February 25, 2021  
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